
Question on Notice 

No. 1301 

Asked on 24 October 2023 

MR L MILLAR ASKED MINISTER FOR EDUCATION, MINISTER FOR INDUSTRIAL 
RELATIONS AND MINISTER FOR RACING (HON G GRACE) 

QUESTION:  

With reference to the impact on families and children in the Central West under all three 
proposals for the realignment of the boundaries of our school sports district—   

Will the Minister commit to public consultation with school families and with the school P&Cs, 
including the Longreach School of Distance Education P&C Association? 

ANSWER: 

There are currently no plans to change, close or combine the North West Region School Sport 
District. Any changes to improve access to representative school sport for regional students 
and families would occur in consultation with affected stakeholders. 
 


